
ACKWORTH PARISH COUNCIL -  CLIMATE CHANGE STATEMENT 

At the Parish Council meeting held on 8th February 2021, the following statement on Climate 

change was approved.   

 

“We are all facing a Climate Emergency.  The effects of Global Warming are felt by 

everyone and we all have a responsibility to tackle this crisis.  Governments, industry, 

business, farmers, local councils, communities, and individuals all have a part to play. 

 

Ackworth Parish Council resolved that with immediate effect we will put the Climate 

Emergency at the heart of all our decision making, with the intention of becoming carbon 

neutral by 2030.”  

It was agreed that the Parish Council would incorporate this into all decisions, policies and 

activities within the council. 
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